
 

 

Hiking Club 

 

General Meeting 
Wednesday, March 18, 2020 

7:00 to 9:00 pm 

Please be advised our AGM has been cancelled 

 as recommended by Alberta Health Services 

 The 2020 hiking schedule is posted on our website, our coordinators will 

be sending updates prior to each hike, you can purchase your 

membership at your first hike. Please contact us by email if you have 

any questions or want to get on our email contact list. 

 Thank you for your understanding with this matter. 

Dates for our Bear Safety Workshop to be determine                               

Website: www.reddeerramblers.com 

E-mail: rdramblers@gmail.com 

 

http://www.reddeerramblers.com/
mailto:rdramblers@gmail.com

